
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Below are the available After School Clubs for the Spring Term 2024. 

The clubs will be available to book on Monday 4th December at 10.00am.   

Please note, it is unlikely that children will be offered places in more than one club. You will 

be invited to select a first, second and third choice and we will do our best to meet one of 

your child’s choices. We will close bookings on Thursday 7th December at 4.30pm. Clubs will 

be randomly allocated based on your preferences on Friday 8th December.  Once the clubs 

have been allocated, you will need to make payment within 7 days or the space will be 

allocated to the next on the waiting list. Please ensure that the clubs you are booking your 

child will be happy to do them for the whole term as we WILL NOT SWAP CLUBS OR ISSUE 

ANY REFUNDS. 

Please ensure you collect your child promptly at 4.30 pm/the end of the session, if you are 

late to collect your child more than twice in a term your child will be removed from the club 

and NO refund will be given. 

 


